
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 

 

THIS MEETING WILL BE TO DISCUSS 

TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENTS TO US 3 IN 

THE TOWN OF BEDFORD. 

The meeting will be held at: 

 

Bedford High School Auditorium 

47 Nashua Road 

Bedford, NH 03110 

on 

TUESDAY 

OCTOBER 8, 2024 

DOORS 5:30 PM 

PRESENTATION 6:00 PM 

The purpose of this meeting is to provide citizens and public officials with information about the 

proposed transportation improvements to US Route 3 in the Town of Bedford. During the 

meeting, attendees will learn about the 1.7-mile project area, which stretches from the US Route 

3 junction with Raymond Wieczorek Drive to the intersection with Hawthorne Drive (north). 

Attendees will also have the opportunity to ask questions and give feedback prior to and after the 

meeting. The aim is to ensure that project decisions address public transportation needs, aligns 

with community goals, and protects the environment. NHDOT is committed to administering this 

project in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes to ensure 

nondiscrimination. 

The project may impact identified historic properties within or immediately adjacent to the 

project area. 

Any individuals needing assistance or auxiliary communication equipment due to sensory 

impairment or other disability, should contact the Bureau of Right-of-Way, NHDOT, PO Box 483, 

Concord, New Hampshire 03302-0483 or call 603-271-3222 – TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-

735-2964.  Notification for the need of assistance should be made at the earliest convenience.  

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding the proposed project, call 

Dave Smith at (603) 271-2165.  Other information about the project can be found on the NHDOT 

web site at https://www.dot.nh.gov/projects-plans-and-programs/project-center/bedford-40664.   

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED AND ENCOURAGED TO PARTICIPATE 


